
January 23, 2023

Congratulations! Your artwork has been selected for the AENJ NJPAC Fall-Winter
Exhibit!

The reception for the students and their families (and teachers!) will be held on
Sunday, February 12th beginning at 11 AM at the NJPAC Center, Newark, NJ in the
Victoria Theater Lobby 1 Center St, Newark, NJ 07102.

The reception usually takes less than an hour.

Congratulations again and we look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Mira Septimus and Danielle Fleming

AENJ Advocacy Chairs


